
Date : 4/11/2016 9:26:19 PM
From: "Smith, Austin" AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
To : "Pisarik, Holly" HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Subject: FW: Sinpsonville (continued)

Last one.

From: Derrick L. Quarles [mailto:dquarles@firstclasscg.com]
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 9:28 AM
To: Smith, Austin
Subject: RE: Simpsonville (continued)

Yes sir, I spoke with Herb Hayden last week and he is in receipt of every document I’ve sent to you. I remember a similar situation not too long 
ago in another town and one of the Senators directed his staff to forward to the Governor’s Office, which is one of the reasons I reached out to 
you all. I’ve also been asked by several community members to see if the Governor would be so kind to look into this.

From: Smith, Austin [mailto:AustinSmith(5)gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, April 11,2016 9:23 AM
To: Derrick L. Quarles <dq uarles(5)fi rstcl asscg.com>
Subject: RE: Simpsonville (continued)

Derrick,

Would it be fair to assume this information has been sent to the Ethics Commission?

Best,

Austin M. Smith
Deputy Chief of Staff - Cabinet
Governor Nikki Haley
803.734.5156

From: Derrick L. Quarles [mailto:dquarles@firstclasscq.com]
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 8:58 AM
To: Smith, Austin
Subject: Simpsonville (continued)
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